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Vignesh

From: Lisa Sanders <lsanders@chicopeema.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 9:02 AM
To: MLS
Subject: 41 Hillman Street

 
Good morning, 
 
There are no open violaƟons with the Health Department for the property located at 41 Hillman Street. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lisa 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from lsanders@chicopeema.gov. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
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